
Ms. Salmonsen,  
  
I am writing to follow up on CAHP’s letter dated June 12th regarding timelines for developments 
involving HUD (attached for reference).    
  
Since that letter was sent, Florida Housing has released draft RFA’s which raise the stakes on timelines 
dramatically; those changes would make it extremely challenging to align Florida Housing resources with 
available HUD resources without being forced to sit out the following year.     The alignment of State and 
Federal resources is one of the primary ways to accomplish the critically needed redevelopment of 
outdated existing affordable housing, which is one of the strategic priorities referenced in the Live Local 
Act.   FHFC has also made redevelopment a priority based on the Choice Neighborhoods Grant Goal 
included in the latest SAIL RFA draft.   
  
I am hopeful FHFC will consider revisiting CAHP’s attached proposal in light of the recent changes to the 
RFAs.   
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ATLANTIC | PACIFIC COMPANIES 

161 NW 6 ST | SUITE 1020 | MIAMI FL 33136 

305.357.4713 | knaylor@apcompanies.com   

 
 
This electronic communication is subject to a disclaimer, visit: apcompanies.com/email-disclaimer    

 

mailto:knaylor@apcompanies.com
https://www.apcompanies.com/email-disclaimer/
https://www.apcompanies.com/



